Mr. C. G. Bayles
Buildings and Grounds
Campus

Dear Mr. Bayles,

This letter concerns the glass windows in the gymmasium downstairs and the frosted glass panes in the swinging doors into the same gym.

Every semester there are numerous breakages of both, and we feel that some steps could be taken which would prevent such breakage and also the subsequent injury which often follows to students who break the panes.

Would it not be a good idea to place wire glass-protectors in front of all the windows as have been placed on a few of them?

Also, the frosted glass panes on the doors are unsatisfactory as a person entering the gymnasium or leaving cannot tell whether or not another person is ready to come in from the other side.

I think clear glass panes would be an improvement for that reason. Also, some sort of bars could be placed over these panes on the inside and thus prevent much breakage on these glass panes on the doors.

At the present writing there is a pane out in one of the doors on the west side of the gymnasium.

Will you please look into this matter and give me your opinion?

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach

FCA/PE